
  
Redhill Nursery 

Redhill Primary School  
Gatcombe Way,Priorslee,TELFORD, TF2 9GZ 

Telephone: 01952 387963 

05.01.2018 Happy New Year !  
Welcome back to Nursery after the Christmas break!  
We hope you all had a lovely time with your little ones.   

A big welcome to our new children and families! 
Well done to our old children who have been very helpful 

settling in our new children .  

‘Away in a Manger’ Nativity Play  
It was a joy to watch both the children and parents 

faces at this event !  
We were very proud of our children and thank you for 

your support in coming to watch !  

Visit to Lakeside Christmas Grotto  
Wednesday 6th December 

What a lovely time we had ! Thankyou to all our 
volunteers and to the children who really enjoyed 

catching the snow , stroking the animals and of course 
visiting Father Christmas.  

Thank you also to The Friends for their donation 
towards costs. 

A massive thank you from all staff  
for all the Christmas good wishes, cards and presents . 

We really appreciated this and felt very spoilt !  
 
 
 

Invoices  
 

These will be issued within the 
next two weeks for the half term.  
All parents will be provided with a 
scopay code to pay online . Please 

ask if you have any queries 
regarding fees or funding .  

 
 
 

Special events this half term  
Wherever possible these are changed half termly .  

 

Monday- Welly Walk am  
Please bring in wellies in a named 
carrier bag, and a warm/ 
waterproof coat, hat, gloves, 
scarf.  
 
Tuesday -Show and Tell am and 
pm—bring in a toy or item from 
home to talk about to your 
friends. 
 
Thursday   
am Singing assembly in school 
hall /music   
pm PE in school hall—please 
bring in shorts and a t shirt 
( school PE kit is white T shirt 
and black shorts )   
 
Friday -am Dance  with Miss 
Emma  

Lunchboxes  
As we have a child with a nut allergy, please can we 
request that you do not provide nuts in your child’s 

lunchbox . Thank you !  




